
MARIN COUNTRY CLUB, Novato was opened for play in the Spring of 1958. 
The designer was John Dawson. 
It is an 18 hole private course - 6,405 yards from the blue markers, 6,155 
from the white and 5,680 from the red. 
It was originally owned by Trousdale Construction Company, was later sold 
to Lear Siegler Corporation, and a few years ago was purchased by the club 
membership. 
Probably the most unique feature of the course is a sériés of six lakes 
which were formed to store winter run-off water to be used for irrigation. 
While these lakes furnish 90 to 95 % of the necessary water (the rest cornes 
from two wells) they also cause either water hazards or latéral water 
hazards (or both) on eight holes. 
I was employed by Trousdale Contrustion Company while the course was being 
built, then worked under Doc Babson until 1968 when I was made assistant 
to Orv Suttles when he became superintendent. I have been superintendent 
since he left in 1974. ^. , A „ _ „ Dick Aven, Golf Course Superintendent 

MEETING at Diablo Country Club, Sohan Singh, Golf Course Superintendent. 
Sohan has to be highly congratulated for giving us such a fine course to 
play. I started early (6:a.m.) so as to play 18 holes before our board 
meeting. The course set up (new cups, flags and pôles) was excellent. 
The greens were eut and in beautiful condition and you could not hear any 
machinery running. He certainly is doing an excellent job of maintenance. 
The GCSA of Northern California wants to thank Al Reale, General Manager 
Bob Wynn, Professional, Phil Hammon, Green Chairman and ail the membership 
of Diablo Country Club for allowing us to play their course. 
JOE TURNER - "Investment Opportunities11 - Those of you not attending missed 
a spécial talk on money and our future opportunities in investments. 
Interest rates and available money was a strong point of discussion. It 
certainly is a subject that ail seemed interested in. Thanks very much, 
Joe - everyone enjoyed it. 
Dave Sexton is now superintendent at the Meadow Club in Fairfax. He was 
with Ojai Valley Inn & CC at Ojai 
New Orléans Conférence CONTACT Jim Ross for money saving group plane trip 
NOW. 
Murray Nonhoff tells us that Mike Clark, Superintendent at Oakmont, Santa 
Rosa has moved into a new maintenance facility called Oakmont Golf Course 
Opérations Facility. If you're looking for a design to follow, take a look 
at Oakmont. As a resuit of good planning, it is very roomy and functional. 
Mike is inviting the group up in May 1982 to see it. He is proud of it. 

~ Tom Thatcher 


